
Mobile Exhibition 

 

The Sangrahalaya visited Bhulanpur High School, P.O. Jamjuri, P.S. Onda, in Bankura District on August 3, 2017. 

The programme has received a lot of praise and positive response from the students and authorities. (03/08/2017) 

 

      
 

 
 

     
 



 
 

      
 

 


